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1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
1.1 This paper updates Members on: 

a. The current progress with Insight Investment management transition.  
 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
2.1 That the Committee Notes:  

a. The transition progress/conclusion.   
 

3. TRANSITION UPDATE 
 

3.1 On 23 January 2018, the Pension Fund Committee elected to formally appoint 
Insight Investment Management to run the Fund’s buy and maintain fixed 
income mandate. 
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3.2 Officers working with Fund’s investment consultants Deloitte then started the 
process with Insight to formally begin the transition.  

3.3 This process has now been concluded. 

4. FURTHER UPDATE 

4.1 The transition process was completed by 6 April 2018 at a cost of £224k, less 
than anticipated at the outset by £22k.  

4.2 Full details are attached at Appendix 1 to this report.   

 
 

 
If you have any questions about this report, or wish to inspect one of 

the background papers, please contact the report author:  
 

Matt Hopson mhopson@wesminster.gov.uk or 0207 641 4126 
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